
 

Issue #9: Corrigendum 
 
ARCHIVARIA wishes to apologise to Dr. Alfred Wagner for several misprints and errors 
which appeared in his article "The ICA: Catalyst of International Cooperation and 
Promotion" (vol. 8) - in particular for including a second negative in line 17 (page 115) and 
using the acronym LARBICA instead of ALA in line 8 (page 117). Dr. Wagner wishes it to 
be known that the article which he submitted is not substantially the article printed under 
his name. 
 


